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A delay of 72 hours to transfer a firearm is actually a short-term denial.  If a person is 

concerned about their immediate safety from a former spouse or friend, a delay of 72 

hours to transfer a firearm, could be a matter of life or death. 

 

Restricting the public property adjacent to a school or other building is 

unconstitutional.  The Supreme Court struck down the 1000 feet requirement for a 

gun-free zone around schools years ago.  Whether it is one foot, or a 1000 feet 

requirement shouldn't matter.  A public space exterior to a building is still a public 

space.  And any gun-free buildings should be required to post that on their doors. 


